220 Spectrum Management Association
of Southern California

President’s Message

April 2021

Hello,

Let me start by saying that writing the president's message is not one of the more
favorable aspects of this position. Having said that let us get down to brass tacks.

Our Coordination Board lets me sit in on their meetings and | really enjoy doing so.

Elsewhere in this e-mail you should see a note from Mike Collis of the C.B. that explains
what they are doing as well as what they are trying to do. Our new Information Services
Officer, Patti, (AD60H) is working to update our files and ways of gathering information.

Something that | would like to encourage all of our members to do, especially those who
belong to clubs that have 220mhz repeaters is to encourage their fellow members to
join the 220SMA and become active in its operation. Like many other volunteer
organizations, ours needs more active members to continue our efforts.

There will be several items added to business from the floor this time for discussion and
possible implementation.

Finally, our guest speaker this time will be Dr. Ed Fong of Ed's Antennas. He will have
a presentation about vertical dipoles and how they work.

| hope to see you at the meeting on April 17 at 10 am.
An e-mail with the Zoom meeting information will follow this newsletter.

Thanks

Heiko Peschel, AD60OI
2020 President, 220 Spectrum Management Association



